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Progress On Site

Substructure and Foundation: Basement Reduced Level Dig Complete, Ground Floor Slab Pours are 
now on going. Deep drainage works and attenuation tank complete. 

Foundations: Retaining Structures to the Community Room and Accessible Unit are complete

Boundary Walls: No.101 Garden Wall Realigned and built up, final courses to be completed 



Upcoming Works 

Substructure and Foundation Construction: Ongoing works on the substructure include the 
completion of basement levels, Pre-Cast Stair core formation and Ground Floor Slabs

Scaffolding: Scaffolding installation will take place on the garden access of No.246 Camden Road. 
There will be further communication with the residents to ensure this is done as safely and securely as 
possible in line with the Scaffold Licence. The scaffolding will remain in place for around 12 months. 

Structural Frame Installation: The lightweight structural frame is due to start towards the end of 
May/ early June, marking the formal start of superstructure works and allowing the project to progress 
above ground.



Social Value Initiatives 
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